
“The celebrations of April 1”
 2016 in Brielle.
A large delegation from Havlíčkův Brod has again 
participated the April 1 celebrations in Brielle.
It has become a tradition that the Brielle street group
"the Rebels" is reinforced by musicians and craftsmen from 
our partner city Havlíčkův Brod.
Honza Schwarz had again a forge at the Maarland. Martin 
Lisy and Adam Nigos showed how to make protective 
clothing for knights. Christina Lutnerova with her band 
Paikot-Ikot was supporting the group with her music.

Een gevelrij in Havlíčkův Brod
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“The Rebels” at the Maarland in Brielle

HBBC Newsletter

Paikot-ikot in action.  They enjoyed the public very much!
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Peter MoreeMartin Lisy from Brod showed how to make protecting clothes for knights
30.000 rings had to be processed. 
4 till 6 months of labour!
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How to fight with swords.. 
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Adam Nigos and Monika 
Macková in action with 
musical accompaniment by 
Peter Moree and Jacqueline 
du Mortier.
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Martin Lisy and Adam Nigos gave a demonstration
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Paikot-ikot 

“The Rebels” at the Maarland in Brielle
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The smithy
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With great interest from the public, the blacksmith Honza Schwarz at work.
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And, of course, there is always music.
Monika Machkova and Martin Lisy

Dinner together…

After a successful day Marianne 
Stolk always makes it possible that 
the hole group (!) can eat 
“raasdonders met spek” in the 
garden behind her house.
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The farewell evening at dancing school“de Werker”

Page 7

On Saturday evening April 2, there was a
farewell evening for the guests and the
host families.
Dance school "The Worker" provided 
the ballroom. The group had dinner together
and Paikot-Ikot and Monika Machkova and
Martin Lisy made music and were singing.

Cenek Juzl - alderman in Brod and
Ivan Kuzelka - Member of the Board
received from Gregor Rensen
Mayor of Brielle the only true
Brielle beer "den Thienden Penninck”.

The fare well evening at dancing school
“de Werker”
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Work on the roundabout has started.
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While in our sister city in the workshop of Radek Dvorakthe stone for the artwork arrived , 
began work on the roundabout in Brielle.
This week the foundation has laid for the artwork.
With the help of several volunteers, including the Task Force “Kanonnen en Affuiten” the 
formwork for the conrete is made.
Thanks to the materials and labor of our sponsors Minekus, Van Groningen Demolition and 
ENCI / Mebin, we limited the costs.

First of all plants have to be removed and the 
site has to be prepared for the construction.

Ready to be cut by Radec Dvorac

The volunteers at work
to make the concrete formwork
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Verdere plannen:
Heeft u ideeën of plannen? Wilt u met een eigen groep een 
uitwisseling organiseren?
Neem dan contact op met het HBBC!
Kees Haanstra, 
Telefoon:   0181 416391
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HBBC - Newsletter

0031 (0)181- 415043

hbbc@engelblik.nl

www.hbbc.nl

Editorial: Jan Engelblik
Karveel 12
3232 CL Brielle

Information about the HBBC
The committee consists of 
10 people, who are voluntarily 
committed to various activities 
and contacts.
• Kees Haanstra (vz),
• Kees de Bruyn (secr) 
• Martin en Lydia Kamerling
• Mieke Haanstra
• Marianne Stolk    
• Joop Brune 
• Corrie Engelblik 
• Peter Moree
• Martina Cerná
• Jan Engelblik (Newsletter)

If you have any questions, please 
call Kees de Bruyn:
             0031 181 416 495

You can subscribe to this newsletter, or unsubscribe by sending an e-mail to hbbc@engelblik.nl 
stating "notification newsletter" or "unsubscribe newsletter".
The newsletters are also available for download at www.hbbc.nl to "Newsletters"

Agenda HBBC 2016

April 1 is already behind us. It was a successful party and the 
weather gods were very favorable. 

In May a delegation departs to celebrate the Liberation Day on 
May 8 in Havlíčkův Brod. As a thank you for the beautiful 
Christmas tree we treat every year on something delicious. 
What it will be in 2016 is still a surprise. Want to come along? 
Contact us!

If you are interested to join them once and perhaps to 
investigate the possibility of an exchange? Please contact one of 
the HBBC members. The first step to a beautiful experience for 
your association or group!

Also in 2016, again in December there will be a nice big  Xmas 
tree on the Markt!

http://www.xara.com/link/
http://www.xara.com/link/
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